
Special Meeting 
2022 Shenango Summer Road/Seal Coat Resurfacing  

Bid Opening 
May 10, 2022 

 
A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Tuesday, May 10, 2022, 
at 10:15 a.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Brandon Rishel and Albert 
Burick, III, present. 
 
(A representative of Youngblood Paving and Russell Standard were present.) 
 
The purpose of the meeting was for the 2022 Summer Road/Seal Coat Resurfacing – Bid Opening. 
 
The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag. 
 
The supervisors opened and discussed the bids from Youngblood Paving, Protech Asphalt, and Russell 
Standard.  Suit-Kote picked up a bid packet but did not bid. 
 

Shenango Township Summer Road Resurfacing 2022 
 

Bidder Base Bid Alternate 
Bid I 

Alternate 
Bid II 

Alternate 
Bid III 

Alternate 
Bid IV 

Total 

Protech 
Asphalt 

$111,379.16 $59,458.35 $85,625.08 $71,958.00 $49,081.80 $377,502.39 

Youngblood 
Paving 

$109,758.50 $58,494.45 $85,426.60 $64,641.60 $47,980.43 $366,301.58 

 
Shenango Township Summer Seal Coat Resurfacing 2022 

 

Bidder Base Bid Alternate Bid 1 Total 

Russell Standard $49,142.10 $22,728.65 $71,870.75 

Suit-Kote    

Youngblood Paving $43,124.70 $19,945.55 $63,070.25 

 
Motion by Mr. Burick second by Mr. Rishel to adjourn. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:30 a.m. 
 
 


